
KESER TORAH- MAYAN HATALMUD  
 

MISSING STUDENT POLICY 
 

Following is Keser Torah Mayan Hatalmud’s policies and procedures with regard to 
missing students: 
 
In the event a student, employee, or any individual becomes aware of a student 
missing for 24 hours he/she must immediately notify either of the Roshei Yeshiva, 
Rabbi Mechel Gruss or Rabbi Simcha Rosenblatt. The Rosh Yeshiva will then contact 
the local police department. Students are urged to identify a contact person whom 
the school shall notify within 24 hours of the determination that the student is 
missing. All contact information will be registered confidentially and will only be 
accessible to authorized campus officials, and will not be disclosed, except to law 
enforcement personnel in furtherance of the investigation.  
 
The institution will notify the local law enforcement agency within 24 hours of the 
determination that the student was missing, unless the local law enforcement agency 
was the one that made the determination that the student was missing.     
 
The institution will contact the designated contact person of the missing person 
within 24 hours that the student is reported missing. In addition, if the student is 
under 18 years of age, a parent or guardian will be contacted. In any case, the 
institution will inform the local law enforcement agency within 24 hours.  
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